April 16, 2012, two AEDs were donated to St. John's Lutheran School. The school has wanted to place
AEDs on their campus, as they are well aware that School AED Programs are a current and relevant issue.
Due to budget cuts, they have been unable to. This school campus is quite large. The principal and I knew
they would need at least three AEDs. The Bakersfield Chapter was able and happy to donate their first
AED February 14, 2012. The school still needed two more but how soon would we be able to purchase the
units?

These beautiful children. These beautiful smiles. This is why we raise SCA Awareness.
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Principal, Patrice Appold

April 4, 2012 T received a Google Alert "AED.com Giving Away 100 Automated External Defibrillators”.
100 AEDs would be donated to deserving organizations throughout 2012. I submitted my story, the reason
I became an Advocate for AEDs. Within a couple of hours, I received a reply stating “*We would be
honored to donate an AED of your choice to your cause”. The school staff and our chapter are so grateful
for the donations. Thank you AED.com for making another school "Heart Safe”!






